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Notice 

Post-Graduate Admissions -2025 

Pirurara 

Date: 14/07/2025 

This is to notify that the Post-Graduate (PG) admissions in the University of Allahabad for the 

session 2025-2026 will not be conducted through SAMARTH Portal. However, the counselling 

will still be done in online mode only. The date of counselling will be intimated shortly. The 

applicants are suggested to visit the University of Allahabad website regularly. 
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14/025 

Prof. Jayanta Kumar Fati 
Director, Admissions 
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